
Dear Student Government, 

This letter is to formally notify you that I will be resigning as the Senator of Student Engagement 

for CSUCI’s Student Government due to family and work responsibilities. Unfortunately, I don’t 

have much for anything else other than my familial responsibilities, work, and my academics. I 

would like to thank Vice President Jazmin, President Daisy, Advisor Alatorre, Advisor Block-

Weiss, and the rest of the Student Government for the opportunity of being a part of such an 

amazing team. I’ve enjoyed getting to know everyone and learning more about how our campus 

operates along with how we have a voice in these processes. Meeting with the UPAC committee, 

accompanying senators during their meetings/ events, and planning projects with Student 

Government has allowed me to blossom as a person and opened my eyes to the environment 

around me. Likewise, my time spent in SG helped me become more organized and motivated to 

work towards a change. I am more than excited to take these skills with me in my future career 

and academic life. This is not a goodbye and I wish Student Government continued success. I 

hope to stay in touch. 

Sincerely, 

Amanda Parks 


